
Dieselfloater March 2024

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

we would like to inform you about an important change in our

Dieselfloater, which will come into force on 01.01.2024. In order to

provide you with a better overview and easier forecasting, we will be

classifying diesel surcharges into price ranges. These price ranges are

intended to enable you to estimate and plan the expected costs more

precisely in the future.

The calculation of diesel surcharges will continue to be based on the

known calculation basis. The diesel price ranges and the diesel

surcharge to be derived from them can be found in the attached file.

According to this, the diesel surcharge will be 3,75% from 01.03.2024.

(Source: https://en2x.de/service/statistiken/verbraucherpreise/)

Caution: Due to the current strong fluctuations in the price of diesel, we

reserve the right to make further situational adjustments.

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not

hesitate to contact our sales team.

Your STERAC team

+49 40 737500-0vertrieb@sterac.de
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